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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


FEBRUARY 26, 2014











A-2013-2389017
JACLYN KELCH
SUMMIT ENERGY SERVICES D/B/A SCHNEIDER ELECTRIC
10350 ORMSBY PARK PLACE, SUITE 400

LOUISVILLE, KY  40223

Dear Ms. Kelch:

On February 24, 2014, the Commission received the Reply to Data Request for Schneider Electric. Upon initial review, the Reply has been determined to be deficient for the following reasons:



Need original signature

Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code §1.4, you are being advised of these deficiencies and are required to file corrections.  Failure to correct the foregoing deficiencies within 20 days of the date of this letter will result in the Reply being returned unfiled.   

Please return your items to the above listed address and address to the attention of Secretary Chiavetta.

Should you have any questions, please contact our Bureau of Fixed Utility Services Energy Department at 717-783-5242.
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Sincerely,








Rosemary Chiavetta







Secretary
RC: kms
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